
GUNSTER 
FLORIDA'S LAW FIRM FOR BUSINESS 

May 5, 2014 

VIA: EMAIL- SBROWNLE@PSC.STATE.FL.US 

Suzanne Brownless, Esquire 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Writer's E-Mail Address: bkeating@gunster.com 

Re: Docket No. 140025-EI -Application for rate increase by Florida Public Utilities 
Company. 

Dear Ms. Brownless: 

This letter will confirm Florida Public Utilities Company's agreement that the 60-day time frame 

set forth in Section 366.071(2), F.S., may be waived for the limited purpose of allowing the 

Company's request for interim rate relief to be addressed at the Commission's July 10, 2014, 

Agenda Conference. 

Cc: Docket File (140025-EI/E-Portal) 
Office ofPublic Counsel (Christensen) 

Sincerely, 

Beth Keating ~ 
Gunster, Yoakley & Stewart, P.A. 
215 South Momoe St., Suite 601 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
(850) 521-1706 
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